
 
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 11:16 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca>; Lysynski, Heather  
hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Subject: 230 North Centre Road - 0Z-8874 
 
I am writing to show my support for Tricar's new project at 230 North Centre Road, 
London - 0Z-8874. 
 
I think this is a great project and I am on the list to buy a unit. In my view it is very 
compatible with the area and also fits well into the London Plan. Tricar has 
demonstrated again and again that it is a responsible and quality developer and 
recognized Provincially for quality and customer satisfaction.  
 
I was disappointed and dismayed at the level of posturing and attention seeking 
conducted by a small group of residents. They seemed to be attacking Tricar more so 
than the development for some reason. Very disappointing considering Tricar's 
commitment and investment in the City of London. 
 
I believe the project will enhance the surrounding neighborhood and will be sold out by 
the time it is completed. 
 
Regards 
 
Hector Morrison 
McGarrell Drive 
London 
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